
 
 
Dear Panther Families,  
 
I would like to start by welcoming you back!  We are so excited to meet all our new students and 
see our former students.  I know you have many questions about what school will look like, and 
I want to assure you that we are implementing new policies and procedures with your child’s 
safety as our number one priority.  
 
This year, we will not have Open House before school starts, however, we will be having 
orientation for all students by grade level ​on their first day of school​.  Students will receive 
their schedules from their homeroom teachers as well as be given a tour of the school to assure 
they will all know where to go and what to do.   Please click on this link to view our Virtual Open 
House.  ​Welcome to Perry Height's Virtual Open House 2020-2021.pptx​  Make sure you look at 
all the slides and if you still have questions, don’t hesitate to call Perry Heights or email me.  I 
also think you will find this short document as a great resource to answer many questions. 
Perry Heights Information for 2020-2021 
 
I have always been impressed with our families here at Perry Heights and our entire staff 
appreciates all your support during this time.  If you are wondering how you can help, I thank 
you in advance for modeling positivity for your children.  They will follow our lead on how we 
handle these changes, and it is no different than the ones we have seen in our stores, 
restaurants, etc.  I appreciate you preparing your child for this new normal and I am more 
excited than ever to meet your children and support them in any way I can.  
 
With Panther Pride, 
Jeanette Lindauer 
Principal 
jeanette.lindauer@evsck12.com 
812.435.8326 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gb2TVyV8QWQD1sDLVWsnueMngSXhXzfe/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mhHuWNt64guTp3aZ-Fkkmpm-lLhjLXQPwbf3rU1fDso/edit?usp=sharing
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